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               Notes from Music 

                        May 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Wow, this school year has passed so quickly! May will be our last month of preschool for the 2017-2018 school 
year. I have really enjoyed working with your children and love them very much. Throughout the school year, 
we have learned and participated in many fun and fantastic things. We will continue to sing songs, do finger 
plays, and play different instruments in class. We will also continue to use scarfs as we dance to the various 
beats of music. Using puppets and playing my guitars on a daily basis will also continue to be a big part of the 
curriculum. My goal is to let the children explore “Music” in a fun, warm and loving environment. Our Fruit of 
the Spirit for the month of May will be “Kindness”.  
 
 
We have a wonderful agenda planned for the closing of our school year. Our last Parent Chapel days for the 
school year will be @ 11:00 a.m. on Wednesday, May 9th in KidzSpace.. I hope many of you will be able to 
attend. Lunch will be provided for the older classes and their parents. YUM YUM!  Parents of younger students 
are invited to eat lunch in their child’s classroom. 
 
 Our Closing Program & Dinner is set to take place in the Church’s Life Center on Thursday, May 24th. 
Serving will begin @ 5:30PM and continue until 6:15 PM. Students and family members are welcome to 
join us. After dinner, the children are to report to the Worship Center to prepare for the program that 
will begin @ 6:30 PM. Teachers will be there to greet your children. A letter explaining the program will 
be sent home soon. 

 
We have been working hard learning our songs. Our program will be about our community and its Community 
Helpers. Please try to attend if you possibly can. I know it will really mean a lot to your child to have someone 
there to share this special time. I will be there to greet the children in the front rows on the right side of the 
church. I have purchased special props that the children will use for our End of the Year Program. It will truly 
be a Kodak moment that you will not want to miss! Scrapbooks will be handed out at this time. 
 
Finally, I would like to wish all of our mothers a “Wonderful Mother’s Day”. Please take time enjoy family 
because “Life would be empty without our loved ones”.  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
God Bless, 
Glenda Mouton 
Music 

 

Try this at home….. (Tune: Twinkle, Twinkle) 
Twinkle, twinkle traffic light, on the 
corner burning bright. Red means 
STOP! Green means Go! Yellow means 
go, but very slow, Twinkle, twinkle 
traffic light on the corner burning 
bright. 
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